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March 3, 2025 

Via E-mail 

Town of Oakville 
Town Hall 
c/o Clerks Dept 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON  
L6H 0H3 
 
Attention: Mayor and Members of Council 

Dear Mayor Burton and Members of Council: 

RE:  OPA 326 – By-law 2025-005 Neyagawa Urban Core 

 
We are solicitors for Eno Investments Inc. regarding the redevelopment of its lands on 
William Halton Parkway, Oakville. 
 
We are writing with respect to OPA 326 and OPA 45. We have had the opportunity to review the 
staff recommendation report titled, Recommendation Report - Town-initiated Official Plan 
Amendments, Neyagawa Urban Core Review, File No. 42.15.60 – March 3, 2025, dated February 
18, 2025.  
 
We agree with the recommendations set out in the staff report, as they now address many of the 
concerns raised by our client.  
 
We would like to thank staff for working collaboratively with stakeholders and we look forward to 
continued collaboration in implementing OPA 326 and OPA 45.  
 
Yours truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

 
Per: Denise Baker 
 Managing Partner 
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